
Scrutiny Lead for Health & Adults Written Update –  

OSC Meeting 25 January 2020 

Health & Adults Scrutiny sub-committee (HASC) will meet on the 8th February. The 

work programme for 2020/21 has been signed off by the committee. We have two 

meetings remaining in this municipal year (8 Feb and 2 Apr) and we have a number 

of important matters to discuss as a result of this pandemic such as revisiting adults 

learning disabilities provision and looking at the status of care homes and the budget 

which will be heard at February’s meeting.  

I have attended the following meetings in my role of Chair: 

• Monday 21st December Denise Radley (Corporate Director Health, Adults & 

Community) 

• Friday 8th January Health & Wellbeing Strategy Workshops  

• Thursday 14th January COVID 19 Local Engagement Board 

Outside of this above I have been in touch with officer and the director 

regarding the following issues: 

• The Royal London Hospital capacity following in December 2020 

• The vaccination roll out in Tower Hamlets 

Forthcoming meetings: 

• Tuesday 2nd February 2021 Tower Hamlets Health and Wellbeing Board. I sit 

on the board as stakeholder.  

• Wednesday 8th February 2021 is the first meeting of the INEL JHOSC since it 

moved to Hackney Council. Inner North East London Joint Health Overview & 

Scrutiny Committee (INEL JHOSC) comprises of London Boroughs: Hackney, 

Newham, Tower Hamlets and City of London Corporation. The committee’s 

remit is to consider London wide and local NHS service developments and 

changes that impact all the authorities mentioned.  The INEL JHOSC 

membership requires three non-executive Councillors from Tower Hamlets to 

form part of the membership. I attend these meetings. Cllr Mohammed Pappu 

and Cllr Shah Suhel Ameen were successfully appointed as Tower Hamlets 

representatives to INEL JHOSC in the last Sub Committee meeting.  

 


